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Memorandum 

To:  Council 

From:  Alain D. Muise, CPA, CA,  

Date: June 7, 2021 

Re: Crosswalk repainting request – Councilor Boudreau 

As in previous years, residents raise the issue of the crosswalk allowing for 

students to cross into Ditcher Road.  The crosswalk is traditionally 

supported by Council, through the occasional repainting and through 

streetlighting supporting the safety of our young pedestrians. 

A resident request was brought to Councilor Boudreau, and the purpose of 

this memo is to provide Council info on historical requests and approvals.  

Essentially, the crosswalk is painted by TIR, but we pay the bill.  This 

crosswalk gets painted on average every 3 years. 

As we have supported this at each request, recommend that TIR be 

contacted to confirm the need for painting, and paint the crosswalk at our 

expense. 

 


